
My name is Steve Callan and I am a life long motorcyclist living in NE Portland. I want to register my strong support of SB574. As a 
rider originally from California I know that lane sharing keeps bikers safe on our busy highways. Lane sharing gives us a place to be 
safe from rear end collisions by unattentively motorists and helps to cut down on congestion.
I hope you will support this bill.
Best Regards,
Steve Callan
4730 NE 60th Ave
Portland, 97218


